JON AND MICKI REHFELDT April 2014
ON DEPUTATION TO TAKE THE GOSPEL TO URUGUAY

Edward Snowden was an intelligence specialist working for the National Security
Agency when he booked a flight for Moscow. He had with him a few laptops
storing top-secret information that he has since been leaking to the world. Like
Snowden, we have booked a flight with a message that causes some to hate us;
unlike Snowden, we are commissioned by God’s supreme government whose
purposes and resolve cannot be questioned and will not fail (Matt. 16:18).

Ministry in Colonia, Uruguay

Many of you have heard us describe the church that we’ll be helping in Colonia. Archie and Ruth Perez have
been there nearly eighteen years, ministering in the church they planted and working to establish a training
center for national pastors. I've attached their March prayer letter to highlight that ministry. After furthering
our Spanish studies in Montevideo for a few months, Micki will teach home economics and | will administrate
and teach in the institute. Both of us will help with evangelism and support in the various church plants made
by the Colonia church.

We Are Leaving!

Because we are now very close to 90% support, we have selected September 8 as our departure date. We
believe God will provide the rest of our support from churches we have already visited and from the remaining
fifteen churches we have yet to visit. Our commissioning service will be at 5:00 p.m. at Calvary Baptist Church
in Watertown, Wisconsin on Sunday, August 10. We would love to see you there!

Ways You Can Help Us

The most effective way you can support us is through your prayers, which God uses to direct the course of human
events and which he’ll eventually use to send Christ and establish Christ’s kingdom (Js. 5:16; Rev. 5:8-9). Of course,
we also need to reach 100% financial support if we are to minister in Uruguay. We appreciate your prayerful
consideration of partnering with us in this way too. Before we leave, we would love to gather a donation of the
white Rubbermaid-type six-foot and eight-foot folding tables, along with folding chairs, which would greatly benefit
the believers in Uruguay. Please contact us if you can help!

Prayer Requests
* Continued discipleship and growth of believers in Uruguay.
* 100% support; wisdom as we prepare for departure.
* God’s appointed number of tables and chairs!
* That we reach our (mainly Hispanic) neighbors with the gospel. We have been out of town recently, but we
hope to continue the Bible study and visitation in two weeks.
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